

November 2019

Where Your Child Always Comes First

Thank You

Here's What We've Been Up To

Hello all and happy **November**, Please accept **MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request** where you will find information regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any information regarding your child's growth and development.

Thank you City Of Evanston Fire Department for coming out and talking with the children ©

We will have parent/teacher conferences
this month.Sign up with your child's teacher
Toddler Town will be closed on November
11th, 28th & 29th

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!!

Look out for info for our Friendsgiving PARTY

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to make payments on 1st & 15th of every month

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Important information

on November 11th and
November 28th & 29th

You have to sign in/out your child daily at the front counter.

It is a DCFS Mandate

MORE STUFF!

Tuition payments due on 1st & 15th of every month

Update all contact phone numbers, emails and cell providers and please update Your Childs Cubby as our city changes weather daily !!! REMINDER !!!!! Parent/Teacher conferences are this month. Sign up w/ your child's teacher © TTDC will be closed on Monday November11th, 28th & 29th

www.toddlertownevanston.com



SHARKS (5 Year Olds)



October was such a fun month, with the changing of seasons and watching the changing of leaves, carving pumpkins, experimenting with pumpkins and painting paper pumpkins. Making spiders and bats were spooky and are hanging in the classroom. We were very excited walking through the neighborhood, feeling the change of weather, making fall trees and finger painting the fall leaves. November brings just as much fun. The Sharks' weekly themes will include healthy eating, Turkey, Native Americans/Pilgrims and Thanksgiving. Some activities will include Making Turkeys, identifying healthy vs. unhealthy foods, making Native American headdresses, and sharing a Thanksgiving lunch together. We will be working on counting the numbers 1-20 and continue to work on our first names

BUTTERFLIES (4 Year Olds)

In the month of October, students began to experience changes in our environment. The children were introduced to our Tree unit. Throughout the tree unit, students were introduced to the life of the tree, why the tree changes colors etc. Our students went on a lot of nature walks last month and will continue to do so in the month of November, weather permitting.

Please make sure to bring your child dressed appropriately for our unpredictable Chicago/Evanston weather. Please see one of the teachers in the room to set up a parent/teacher conference that works for your schedule. If you are unable to meet during our times we can set up a FaceTime or social media video conference. Thank you to all of our parent helpers©©. Stay on the lookout for a possible field trip in the middle of the month.

Thanks from the Butterflies, Mrs. Maritza, Ms. Jasmin & Mr. Robert. Please if you have any questions feel free to contact us at 847-475-1467 EXT 14



www.toddlertownevanston.com



CHIPMUNKS (3 Year Olds)

Goodbye October and hello November and the snow. The chipmunks will continue to talk about pumpkins and transition to a new theme "Harvest Season" in the month of November. What are some of the foods that we harvest during the season of fall? Where do fruits and vegetables grow? Who helps us get all our delicious fruits and vegetables? What is the process of harvesting? We are also feeling thankful in the chipmunk room! This month we will be discussing the meaning of being thankful & what are we being thankful for? How can we show gratitude to our love ones? Please see one of us to set up a parent/teacher conference ©©©



BUMBLEBEES (2 Year Olds)



Welcome to the month of November. October was very fun, children were able to discuss fire safety, school bus safety, Stranger danger, pedestrian safety and about October fun. To help us teach children about safety, we had the honor of having the Evanston fire department come over and speak to the children about safety. Now that children are beginning to follow routine a lot more, they can focus more on what I am teaching them. We will continue to discuss shapes and colors during the month of November, and we will do a lot of matching and sorting. Children will be encouraged to use their words and solve problems instead of crying and expecting for things to go their way. We will also be discussing Pumpkins, fruits, vegetables, giving thanks and DAY AND NIGHT, since we will soon come to the end of daylight savings. Please don't forget to keep up with TEACHING STRATEGIES. It's also important to keep up with the theme of the week to continue discussions at home. I hope everyone enjoys this beautiful month and the new weather.

Don't forget to sign up for parent/teacher conferences.

www.toddlertownevanston.com



Where Your Child Always Comes First

Evanston



Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone
Providers and Credit Cards are up to
Date.

Remember to check out your MY Teaching Strategies account for news, documentations, pictures and or videos. Parent/Teacher conferences are this month.

Sign up w/ your child's teacher ©

Please sign in/out your child as it is a DCFS Mandate



Toddler Town will be closed November 11th, 28th & 29th







